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Please add  Primates to this Bill. Sensitive primates should never be held in caged 

captivity and experimented on. I can’t imagine how anyone with a heart, can think 

that this is ok.  

We need to speak up for those who cannot speak for themselves, and this includes 

primates. In many cases, these innocent animals ARE speaking up by their body 

language, in all the many ways they show stress and unhappiness, if only people 

would take notice!  

The time is NOW, to respect the lives of all sentient animals and to let them be free 

from exploitation and experimentation! 


